
Special Session – Budget Hearing        April 14, 2025 
 
The Board of Education of the Corning Community Schools met in special session on Monday, April 14, 2025 
for the purpose of holding a budget hearing.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by the President, 
Staci Venteicher.  Present were:  Howard Anderson, Adam Boswell, Stephanie Hodapp, Trent Roberts, and 
Staci Venteicher.  Also present were:  Superintendent Chris Fenster, Board Secretary Jodi Lyddon, 
Elementary Principal Allison Thomas, Joe Erickson, Kyle Williams, Adam Hawxby, Ryan Nelson, Kaci 
Mullen, Ashley Pegg, Cody Pegg, Nick Wetzel, and Dan Ahrens. 
 
President Venteicher called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  Moved by Boswell seconded by Hodapp to 
approve the agenda.  Carried Unanimously.  
 
Budget Hearing - Board Secretary Lyddon conducted the 2025-2026 budget hearing.  She noted that the tax 
levy rate would be 13.05636.  As there were no objectors present, it was moved by Boswell and seconded by 
Hodapp that the 2025-2026 budget be approved as presented.   By Roll Call Vote:  Yes:  Anderson, Boswell, 
Hodapp, Roberts, and Venteicher.  No:  None 
 
Moved by Hodapp seconded by Roberts to adjourn the budget hearing meeting.  The meeting adjourned at 
7:14 p.m.  Carried Unanimously. 
 
 
 
Jodi Lyddon, Board Secretary 


